
 

 
 

 
Subject: Announcement for job opportunity 

 
Dear Candidate 

 
Tepe Bozdemir JV is hiring engineers and engineering students to work part-
time or full-time at our construction site located at Campia Turzii Air Base. The 
client is United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE). 
 
We are looking for candidates with civil, mechanical and electrical engineering 
backgrounds. 
 
Good English language skills are mandatory. Experience is not required but 
preferable. 
 
If you are interested in this opportunity, please send your resume to 
giurgiu.andreea.cristina@tepebozdemir.com.  
 
 
 

 
Contact information: 

Phone: 0752314060 (Andreea Giurgiu) 
Website: http://www.tepebozdemir.com/ 
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